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IMPORTANT 

 DATES 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We’ve had a very successful week at Monega this week. The pupils have been 

working hard in their new books. Their effort has been incredible. It is really 

important that pupils get a chance to articulate their learning. So we         

encourage all parents to engage with their children about what they have been 

learning about at school.  

Today, we welcomed some very special visitors from Jersey that spent the day 

with us at Monega. Our visitors spent time observing classes and engaging with 

pupils about their leaning process. They were very impressed with everything 

that they saw.  

Ms E Harris  

 

 
 
  

NEW WRAPAROUND CARE 

Premier education and Monega are excited to announce that 

our new wraparound care, ‘Play Active Club’ has started. 

‘Play Active Club’ will run between 3:00pm – 5:45pm every 

school day and will cost £15.50 per session.  Siblings will automatically receive a 15%       

discount when booking online (7.5% per child)  There is a simple booking system via Premier 

education portal www.premier-education.com 

Please note, same day bookings must be made by 2pm in order to allow your child access to 

wraparound.   

Please contact Sophie Morris smorris@premier-education.com for more information. 

NUT FREE SCHOOL  

Please be reminded that Monega is a Nut Free 

School and part of the Healthy School London.  

Therefore, we encourage all parents to make sure if your child is 

bringing food to school, it must be a nut free product. If you child is 

a packed lunch, please ensure that all products, including chocolate 

spread, is nut free. It is important that we safeguard all children 

whilst at school. Thank you again for your continued support and 

understanding.  

LOST PROPERTY 

It is so important to label 
all your child’s property 

and clothing.  Please      
remind your child to check 
their peg at the end of the 
day and to take all items of 

clothing home.  

Please check the lost   
property boxes on a daily 
basis if your child has lost 

something. These are    
located near the Halley 

Road gate. 

Thank you.  

Our 5C’s 

Children at Monega are all 
encouraged to follow our 

school ethos.   

Care 

Cooperation 

Commitment 

Consideration 

Courtesy  

http://www.premier-education.com
mailto:smorris@premier-education.com


Please see the new school menu below.  If your child has an allergy it is important that you complete the Allergy 
and Intolerance Form and return it to the school office with your supporting medical evidence.  

                    

SCHOOL UNIFORM  

As well as giving a sense of belonging to the school, 
uniform is also important in helping to establish a 

good working atmosphere. Our uniform is chosen to 
be practical and affordable and we are reliant on 

the support of parents in ensuring that all students 
are appropriately dressed for school.  

School book bags and school ties can be  
purchased from the School Office. 

 

 

 

Ian Howard School Wear 

409 Barking Road 

London E6 2JT 

Tel: 020 8472 1729 

. 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

 

 

 

Zaiyan –1H 

Rayyan - 1R 

Heer – 1C 

Hasnen -2N 

Mohamed Hassan -2A 

Gabrielle -3D 

Aqsa - 3M 

Aidid -3T 

Kartik- 4C 

Eduard- 4P 

Jiya - 4L  

Ayaan -5FR 

Ruqqayah -5SH 

Durva -5M 

Luka—6A 

Hassaan - 6S 

Hamza - 6K 

Important Notices 


